
Message from the German American Heritage Center

Written by Janet Brown-Lowe
Wednesday, 07 March 2012 09:09

      Dear GAHC Members and Friends, 

Please take a moment to check out this link to the German Consulate in  Chicago ,  which was a sponsor for our recent White Rose Exhibit.  They have   featured our activities and events on their website - you can be very  proud  of your GAHC association! 

We extend our thanks to Gunnar  Christianesen, Vice Consul for Press and  Culture at the Consulate  for  his help and support.  DANKE!
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1109422347746&amp;s=288&amp;e=001AsgmhbPFb3Ksp2nrOOIbSNkwl1eliv6WZOwG9ltxFzbEPm4v1GmOPDtX3qE9mrCUFz6zLZoqhzzcLs4rVDj8MVls3plFj0KuH03xhht8tw9LFIlQ1IG3Dz4HHefHaWu_u0yRnv4e8c3mD__h0QTMnhCaae89lUX827W65BfFs4wID-a7PnZL-UCYzaFSdbNGZJ7_VuGSk2U_FDFYP8y2L3ieRWaYP3TFt_BHTb1w2ynE1I5yQLgcqg==

